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I have been seeing naturopaths for years and I am so grateful for they are able to 

help people heal, they look for the cause of issues and help people eliminate that 

rather than hand out prescriptions to bandage symptoms. They use natural remedies 

when possible eliminating the need for chemical drugs that have horrible side effects. 

I'm my opinion these are the doctors people need and insurance needs to cover 

them.  


